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Mail in voting is a crucial step toward accessible democracy and the attempt to repeal 

access to any means of voting is anti-democratic and a blatant attempt to overthrow 

our voting system in order to move towards a dictatorship. I urge our leaders to show 

compassion for their constituents and to promote fair voting systems so that the 

voices of our citizens can be heard.  


